
From: Mark Klein <mdk@kleinfamilyonline.com> 
Subject: Rippy Philipps Field 
Date: January 14, 2021 at 7:02:50 PM EST 
To: "mayor@scarsdale.com" <mayor@scarsdale.com> 
 

CAUTION: External sender. 

Dear Mayor, 
 
 
Richard "Rippy" Philipps Field at Crossways would be an appropriate 
place and way to acknowledge the decades of positive and tireless service 
Rippy has given to the Community. 
 
 
As a parent that has dad two sons in the program, as well as having the 
opportunity to coach with Rippy , I encourage you to consider this proposal 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mark Klein 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


